

Consolidated Oil & Gas, Inc.

Executive Offices

4150 EAST MEXICO AVENUE DENVER, COLORADO BO222 PHONE: 757-5441

July 15, 1964

Mr. E. C. Arnold Supervisor New Mexico Oil Conservation Commission 1000 Rio Brazos Road Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Arnold:

This is to confirm the shortened initial deliverability test on the Lowe 4-26, Section 26, T 26 N, R 4 W. On Friday, June 17th, this well was scheduled to start flow week; however the meter went out and Southern Union employees were not available to repair the meter, and could not get to it until Monday, June 20th. At this time the line pressure was up due to excessive gas production and Southern Union Gas Company was in agreement to use the second week of conditioning as a tenative test.

With your permission this was done. The pipeline will reschedule the well for an annual deliverability test at their convenience.

Very truly,

Thomas M. Boyd, Jr.

Area Superintendent

